Subject: Tracking campaign
Posted by Lars Schmitt on Mon, 23 May 2011 08:14:30 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear colleagues,

Just for your information: This week there is the
Quark Matter conference in Annecy where all ALICE
people went.

That's why the GSI batch farm is pretty empty. This
would be a good time to run at least a first part of
the simulation campaign for tracking.

Cheers,

Lars
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